
 

Annual Workshop for Faculty of Engineering Colleges at 

NITTTR Chandigarh 

The Annual Workshop for Faculty of Engineering Colleges and NITTTR Faculty was conducted 

on 1st February, 2016 at National Institute of Technical Teachers Training and Research, 

Chandigarh, is one of the four national institutes established by the Ministry of Human Resource 

Development, Government of India, for the growth and development of technical education in the 

country. Prof. Vishal Bharti, Head of Department, Computer Science & Engineering represented 

Dronacharya College of Engineering, Gurgaon in the workshop. The objective of the workshop was 

to make faculty development more effective and demand-driven. 

 

 

   

 

Prof. Vishal Bharti ,HOD CSE , Prof. Yashvardhan 

Soni , Asociate Professor,IT during the workshop 

 

 

 

  

 
Prof. Vishal Bharti ,HOD CSE , Prof. Yashwardan 
Soni , Asociate Professor,IT  with  Dr. M. P. Poonia 

, Director,NITTTR, Chandigarh 

 

 

 


